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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Diane Messman <dmessman@comrecycling.net>
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 10:43 AM
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Cc: JLeader@comrecycling.net
Subject: Re: Former Doberstein Continuing Obligations (CO) Audit Follow up needed-status update please
Attachments: Image_20240531_1029258778309981696080861.jpg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning Carrie 
We have been working with a company to seal the cracks and are waiting to be put on their schedule.  
I have attached a picture of the sealant that was redone on the process building floor. 
I will submit a photo when the crack repair is complete. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
 
Diane Messman 
General Manager 
Commercial Recycling Corp 
Phone 715-748-2970 
 
 
 
On Fri, May 31, 2024 at 6:50 AM Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> wrote: 

Good morning, Diane, and Jean.  Can you please contact me with a timeframe to complete the repairs listed 
below?  Thank you.  

  

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 

Cell Phone (715)360-1966 

Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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